
SCHOOL NUTRITION ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Three Village Central School District plans on applying to the New York State Education Department 

for an exemption from serving breakfast in their five elementary schools during the 2024-2025 school 

year.  This yearly exemption will be based on the results of a survey taken by parents of elementary 

students.  If you have any questions, please contact the Child Nutrition Office at 631-730-4505. 


